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Comments: I want to state that I am not against new development and growth in all capacities. When it comes to

Holland Lake though, I feel that the original lodge does not create an excessive footprint on the surroundings.

The current lodge compliments the peninsula it sits on and provides a nice place for guests and day

recreationalists, without encroaching on public land users and the unique environment. There are places that are

complimented by expansion and modernization. The Swan Valley, and Holland Lake specifically is not one of

those places. Some areas are best left in the beautiful time capsule they sit in. I wouldn't expect out of state

developers to agree with my sentiments. I just hope enough locals with a similar opinion as mine to speak up and

have their voices heard. Thank you, 


